
 

                                24.05.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 

Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
I want to share some important updates from Centravis as we continue to develop 

efficiency in all our operations. 
 
Recently Centravis R&D team have successfully completed the development 

phase for Nickel Alloy N06625 products. This milestone not only highlights our 
commitment to maintaining high production standards but also showcases our 
capabilities in specialized alloys. So we ready to introduce these new products to our 
clients, reflecting our continuous efforts to develop and enhance our offerings. 

 
Also I am excited to introduce a special offering for our clients in German and 

Italian markets – the "FAST LANE" program. This new initiative is designed to 
accelerate the production and delivery processes. Special price for the following offer: 

 
• Quantity: order is limited by 10 tons of billet (single grade and size)  
• Steel Grades: TP316, 1.4571, S31803 
• Billets size: 180 mm, 215 mm 
• Finished Tubes OD: 6 – 76.1 mm 
• Guaranteed term of production: Up to 4 weeks ex-mill 

This program is specifically tailored to meet the fast-paced demand of our valued 
clients, ensuring that your needs are met swiftly and efficiently. 
 
Here is a brief status check of Centravis operational stability: 

• Energy and Water Supply: Stable, ensuring uninterrupted operations. 
• Equipment Functionality: All systems are operational without any issues. 
• Team Engagement: Our team is fully engaged, motivated, and ready to tackle 

any challenges. 
• Logistics: Moving goods across borders is smooth, with no delays. 
• Billet Supply and Material Provision: We are well-stocked and prepared to 

meet your demands efficiently. 



 

Lastly, on May 20 2024 Centravis has successfully passed regular audit conducted 
by Bureau Veritas. The audit's results affirm that our production situation remains 
stable, with all operations running smoothly and product shipments being executed 
on time. Importantly, no critical factors were detected that might impact our 
operations adversely. 

 

 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and trust in Centravis. We look forward 

to further strengthening our relationship and continuing to provide you with the high 
level of service you expect. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


